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    First and foremost, a MOST Happy 
Mothers«Day to the Momôs of our Brother 

Knights and to those lovely ladies in our lives, 

the Mothers of children.   

    I remember the days when many would don 

either a pink or a white carnation on their lapels, 

to pay tribute to their Mom;  white if they were 

deceased and pink, if we were lucky enough that 

they were still alive. We donôt follow that practice 

these dayséand quite frankly thereôs not many 

lapels on the clothing we wear, to affix the 

carnation. 

 

This year, for the first time, I would be wearing 

white to honor my mother who is now with our 

heavenly mother. I join with all of you in our 

thoughts of our mothers and all that they meant 

to us and ALL that they did for us.  We love you 

MOM. 

 

We are winding down for Fraternal year 2016-

17..  During this monthôs General meeting (May 

10th ) , we will be nominating those men who will 

run for office and lead us in 2017-18 

 

 

    If you are interested in becoming an 

Officer, please let any one of our Trustees 

know (Ed Markowski, John Biancaniello or 

Bill Wixted.) Nominations will continue until 

the June meeting (June 14th), with elections 

that evening.  It has truly been a busy year, 

and it is exciting to begin plans for next years 

activities.   

 

    Do any of you have that feeling that you 

NEED to PAY IT FORWARD.  Have you 

received some unsolicited assistance or 

guidance recently that was so overwhelming 

that you wonder ñHow can I ever say thank 

You !!ò.  Have you received blessings form 

God (You know you have) that require more 

that prayers of Thanksgiving.  In a small way 

the Knight offer that opportunity to pay it 

forward.  If you are member, become a little 

more active.  Try to encourage your friends 

and family to join this wonderful organization 

that does SOOO MUCH for those less 

fortunate than us, and become a Knight 

 

VIVAT JESUS       Art Calvo, Grand Knight     
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From our Chaplain 

You can get the forms from  

Rich Konstance, FS; he will  

need to sign the Application  

Form and affix the seal to  

the form.  

Dear Brother Knights,  
  
    Any Knight faithful to his mission remembers that one of the first things  
we were given as Knights was the Rosary, and we were charged to pray it  
daily .  True  devotion to the Mother of God was a hallmark of Father  
,Ê&ÐÝÕÌàɀÚɯlife and he passed it on to the Order he founded.  
  
    We honor this simple, probably illiterate young woman from a small backwater village who 
ÞÈÚɯÊÏÖÚÌÕɯÛÖɯÉÌɯ&ÖËɀÚɯËÞÌÓÓÐÕÎɯ×ÓÈÊÌȮɯ'ÐÚɯ ÙÒɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ"ÖÝÌÕÈÕÛȮɯ'ÐÚɯ3ÌÔ×ÓÌȮɯ'ÐÚɯ3ÈÉÌÙÕÈÊÓÌȭɯɯ'ÌÙɯ
Ɂ%ÐÈÛȵɯɯ+ÌÛɯÐÛɯÉÌɯËÖÕÌȵɂɯÜÕËÐËɯÛÏÌɯËÈÔÈÎÌɯËÖÕÌɯÉàɯÖÜÙɯÍÐÙÚÛɯ×ÈÙÌÕÛÚɀɯËÐÚÖÉÌËÐÌÕÊÌɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯ%ÈÛÏÌÙɀÚɯ
will.  Her endurance of an unplanned pregnancy and the gossip of the old yentas in town, the 
ÈÙËÜÖÜÚɯÑÖÜÙÕÌàɯÛÖɯ!ÌÛÏÓÌÏÌÔȮɯÛÏÌɯɁËÐÍÍÌÙÌÕÊÌɂɯÏÌÙɯ2ÖÕɯÚÏÖÞÌËȮɯÛÏÌɯÓÖÚÚɯÖÍɯÏÌÙɯÏÜÚÉÈÕËȮɯÏÌÙɯ2ÖÕɀÚɯ
leaving home to be rejected, tortured and killed present to us a woman who knew the meaning of 
suffering and so has a heart especially tender to the pains of her children.  Her  joy at the 
Resurrection and her honored place among the Apostles on the day of Pentecost remind us she is 
First Witness to the Resurrection (to whom else would have Jesus appeared first?) and Mother of 
the Church.  
 ,ÈàɯÛÏÐÚɯÔÖÕÛÏɯËÌËÐÊÈÛÌËɯÛÖɯɁÖÜÙɯÛÈÐÕÛÌËɯÕÈÛÜÙÌɀÚɯÚÖÓÐÛÈÙàɯÉÖÈÚÛɂɯËÌÌ×ÌÕɯàÖÜÙɯÍÐÓÐÈÓɯ
love for our Blessed Lady.  
  
 May Mary, Queen of Angels, keep you and all those you love close to her heart. 
 
God bless you always, 
Father Al Masluk   
  
 

At the Council meeting on April 12th, the Grand Knight, 

Art Calvo recognized the contributions made by Brother 

Knight Scott Lash.  Scott was instrumental in planning 

and organizing the First Council Founderôs day Mass,  

celebrated on Sunday March 26th.  The event was a 

complete success and was a wonderful tribute to Father 

McGivney. Scott was presented a certificate of 

appreciation.  As always, thanks to our Chaplain, Fr. Al, 

for a wonderful liturgy and the choir for helping us make 

this celebration special 

District Deputy Tom Foltz 

presented a certificate 

from the State Council 

that recognizes the 1st 

Degree Team at Mary 

Queen of Angels. 

Accepting the Certificate 

is Grand Knight Art Calvo 

and team Captain Rich 

Konstance. 



 
Grand Knight 
Arthur Calvo 

215.290.2449 
csrwfas@aol.com 

Chaplain 
Fr. Al Masluk, 215-632-3720 

Financial Secretary 
Newsletter Editor 

Rich Konstance, PGK, FDD 
215-637-5834 

rkonstance@aol.com 

CALENDAR 

May 
1    No Rosary (40 Hours) 

7 Baptisms/Markowskis 

8 Rosary/Owens 

10   General Meeting 

14 MOTHERS DAY 

14   Baptisms/Siwinskis 

15 Rosary/Bowes 

20   Troop Pew Dedication /5 PM Mass 

21   Baptisms/Konstances 

22   Rosary/Francesco 

24 Officers Meeting 

28 4th Degree 

28   Baptisms/Bilger, Francesco 

28 MEMORIAL DAY 
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Please Pray For 

Jerry Kean, Pat Angstadt 
Eileen McGranaghan 
Ed & Ann Markowski 

Charlie Bojarski, Rich Salamone 
Rosemary Finnegan, Tom Frey 

Frank Wallace, Joe Murray 
Bill Fidler, Susan Wixted 

Tom Glaccum (dec) 
Knights Special Intentions 

Dee Ramsey(dec) 

Please  notify the Financial  

Secretary of any change of 

address  or other contact 

information 

May 
Ed Owens      Paul Breen 
Bill Wixted       Fr  Puodziunas 
Jeff Purvis      Joe Strockbine 

3rd Annual Awards Banquet 
Sunday June 11, 2017 5:00 ï 9:00 PM 

GREAT FOOD 

GREAT FRATERNITY 

$30.00 per Person  

Call Ed Clark  215.671.8127  

Children, Grandchildren, Neighbors in school? 
Why not give a helping hand for next yearôs  
uniforms.  Raffle tickets are on sale for $5.00 
each with three prizes: 
$300.00 gift certificate to Flynn & OôHara 
$200.00 gift certificate to Flynn & OôHara 
$100.00 gift certificate to Flynn & OôHara 

ONLY 300 Tickets SOLD.  
Help our Council Charities 

 

DEDICATION  OF 

MILITARY  PEW 

Join us on ñArmed  
Forces Dayò  (May 20) 
Saturday 5 PM Mass 
for the blessing and  
dedication of our  
Parish Pew, set aside  for our Military personnel  
and awaits, prayerfully, for their safe return 
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Rose and Rosary Program. Help us celebrate 
the Choice of ñLIFEò.  1st & 3rd Sundays at 1:15PM. 

Families of newly Baptized given a rose, rosary 
and certificate.  This is a FAMILY celebration. 

Wives more than welcome to participate. 
Call Ed Markowski 215.637.5446 

Rosary  
Monday Night 
7:00 PM 

Pray the Rosary or 
Help Lead the Rosary 

Would you like to join us in one/some of our activities?  Do you have an idea about other 

possible Activities?  We need your help !  We need your ideas?  Make your membership more 

fulfilled by Giving ONLY as much time as fits YOUR priorities.  Experience the wonderful feeling 

of Giving Back 

Other Activities  
Baby items supporting Bl. Margaret of Castello Home for Crisis Pregnancies,  Support for Keep Christ in Christmas 

(KCIC) billboards  Needy Children'sô Picnic at Clementon, Children'sô Free Throw Competition, Grade School 

Graduation Awards,  KCIC Card Sale,  Blue Mass, Blood Drives, US Flag retirement program ééand many more 

Our Principles & Values  
All of the good works that we do in the Knights of Columbus are centered around the four 

core principles that make our Brotherhood the strong and respected fraternal organization 

that is world renown for doing good deeds for others. The 4 principles we live by are:  

Charity �‚���8�Q�L�W�\���‚��Fraternity �‚ Patriotism  

Nominations for the Council Officers for Fraternal Year 2017 -18 
Wednesday May 10th ȿÛÐÓɯ6ÌËÕÌÚËÈàɯ)ÜÕÌɯƕƘth.  Elections on June 14th 


